
New Girl Scout Troop  
Forming in the Tabb area  

of Yorktown!
Open to girls in 2nd – 3rd grades

New Girl Scout Troop 629 is seeking new members like you!   
They will be meeting bi-weekly on Thursdays at 5:30 p.m. in the  

Tabb area of Yorktown. 
Spaces are limited, and volunteer helpers are needed.

Fill out this form to get more information on this troop and  
find out how to join today!
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https://forms.gle/uESR72GfbrF7BRy28

